

PRIME MINISTER . PREMIER MINISTRE

September 23, 2017

Dear Friends:

I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to the members of the Gujarati Cultural Association of the Golden Triangle as you celebrate Navratri.



Navratri is a multi-day Hindu festival symbolizing the triumph of good over evil. This occasion brings family and friends together over nine nights to worship, dance and celebrate, culminating in the tenth night of festivities.

I would like to thank the Gujarati Cultural Association of the Golden Triangle for hosting this celebration. Events such as this one remind us that diversity is Canada's greatest strength, and offer a wonderful opportunity to honour the many cultures, traditions and beliefs that make our country such a wonderful place to live.

On behalf of the Government of Canada, I offer you my best wishes for a very happy and memorable Navratri.

Sincerely,

The Rt. Hon. Justin P.J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P. Prime Minister of Canada